
 

NOTICE 
 

from the  

Department of Buildings 

 
 
 
DATE:   08.27.21 
           
Re:   41-61 Covert Avenue – Fire Restoration Update 11 
   
The debris cleanup for the entire site has been substantially completed.  Now that the walls, floors, and 
basements are exposed, the owners will be bringing back their consultants to analyze the remaining structure in 
order to provide proper support for the proposed rebuild.  
 
The exterminator has been monitoring the site daily to mitigate any potential pest control issues and prevent 
future problems.   
 
The Village is coordinating with the owners on a plan to re-open the sidewalks by the end of September.  We 
will continue to work with the contractors to ensure that loaded dumpsters will be removed and replaced with 
empty ones as quickly as possible and check that the site remains clean. 
 
Further updates will be shared once they have been confirmed. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns from 8:30am – 4:30pm Monday to Friday at 
516.326.6319 or FPBuildings@fpvillage.org. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Renee Marcus, AIA 
Superintendent of Buildings 
 
 


